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Sports Day 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Sports Day will be held on Friday 28th June 2024 for all year groups. All year groups will be on the school 
field. Please see timings below: 
 

Reception  9am – 10am 

Year 1 & 2  10.15am - 11.15am 

Years 3 & 4   11.30am - 12.30pm 

Year 5 & 6  1.45pm - 2.45pm  

 

Children have been put into coloured teams. You will be notified of your child’s team colour and they will 
be given a sticker on the day to remind them.  
 

Please ensure your child dresses for the weather e.g. sun hat and sunscreen, or a jumper if it is chilly. All 
children will need to bring a water bottle. 
 

As parents, you are welcome to come along to support your child. As Sports Day will be running as a 
carousel with different stations for the children to move around, we ask that supporters move around the 
outside of the carousel to allow the event to run smoothly and ensure that all children are safe. While we 
appreciate you will want to take photos of your child, they must not be uploaded onto ANY social media 
platforms. Please ensure that you arrive on time to allow the sessions to run smoothly. 
 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Seek  

PE Coordinator 
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